
Bulkley Valley Community Resources Board (BVCRB) Summer RAMP Completion 
Process Meeting 
 
March 1, 2012, 7 – 9 PM, Tlell Glover’s home office, Smithers, B.C. 
Jill Dunbar, Tom Chamberlin, Tlell Glover, Trish Oosterhoff, Ben Heemskerk 
 
Follow-up from the Feb 22 Public Meeting and next steps: 
 
1.  Ben will approach the BVCRB to see if any of the members can help with the process.   
 
2.  Tom will convene a meeting, with Kevin Eskelin, with the Evelyn neighbourhood 
regarding the Hankin-Evelyn project. 
 
3.  Tom will facilitate a conversation with Table members to obtain their feedback on 
the Public meeting and next steps in the process; and to discuss how members will 
review public input materials, respond to it and incorporate it in the RAMP report. 
 
4.  Tlell and Ben will approach the Regional District regarding how Table 
recommendations can be incorporated in their decision making. 
 
5.  Trish will coordinate input from Rec Subcommittee members about who we should 
talk to one-on-one or in small groups.  Each member to submit 4 or 5 recommendations 
as well as who from the Rec Subcommittee should meet with them. 
 
6.  Jeff’s draft to Interior News:  Defer one week – letter in this week’s paper was well 
balanced and Table members’ feedback should be considered.   
 
7.  Jill will provide a package of incoming letters, emails, and questionnaires for each 
Table member. 
 
8.  Jill will follow up with Matt Simmons re funding application to Rural Secretariat. 
 
 
Jill Dunbar, March 2, 2012 


